Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
ABC Group, LLC
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Beginning Thursday, March 7, 12:00 noon, CST
PLACE: Virtual viewing at www.nwflroads.com/calendar
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is holding a Virtual Project Update to provide those interested in this project an opportunity to provide input. Maps, drawings, and other project information are available for review online beginning at noon CST Thursday, March 7, 2024. The project materials may also be viewed by contacting the FDOT Project Manager via the information below.
FDOT will begin a $55 million project on I-10 at the Nine Mile Road interchange (Exit 5) in Escambia County in spring 2024. Planned project improvements include replacing the existing I-10 overpass at Nine Mile Road to increase vertical clearance and to accommodate future improvements of I-10 and Nine Mile Road. This project will enhance traffic safety and mobility for this heavily traveled corridor.
Persons wishing to submit written comments may contact Kelli Rice, FDOT Project Manager, at (850)981-2801, via email at Kelli.Rice@dot.state.fl.us, or by mail at 1074 Highway 90, Chipley, FL 32428. All comments provided, or postmarked, on or before Monday, March 18, 2024, will become part of the official record.
Public participation is held without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: The Project Manager, using the information provided above.
